
The University will continue to investigate the allegations of hazing involving 
Alpha Chi Rho as well as individual students.  We will be reviewing 
appropriate next steps regarding University recognition of Alpha Chi Rho in 
light of the national decision.  We understand that there is an appeal period 
and will await the results of any appeal action.
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